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CONSULTATION SUMMARY REPORT 

JULY 2019 MONTHLY COMMUNITY INFO EVENT 

Overview 

Event Date/Location Staff present 

Approx. 

number 

attended Notification of Event 

Probus 

Group site 

visit 

Thursday 27 June 

2019 

Northern Corridor 

Project Office 

10:00am – 1:00pm 

Northern Corridor Alliance team 

Alex Elton-Farr 

Keelin Flynn 

Nigel McCreight 

Jonathan Holdaway 

Conal Bevan 

Paul Williams 

49 Calendar invite sent to 

Probus members 

Key topics 

The main purpose for this month’s info day was to host a site visit for the Milford Probus Group.  

A PowerPoint presentation delivered by staff included: 

 Zone 1 overview 

 Zone 2 overview 

 Walking and cycling path 

Staff conducted a bus tour the length of the project from SH18 to SH1, starting at the Albany Highway 

connection of SH18 and departing SH1 at Oteha Valley Road. Stops included Tirohanga Whānui Bridge, 

North Harbour BMX and the new North Harbour Hockey facility on Bush Road. A detailed overview was 

given by NCI staff at each stop. 

 

Notification of the event 

An invite was sent to all members of Milford Probus Group.  

 

Feedback  

General feedback was very positive about the project. Key feedback themes included: 

 General overview of the project – when it will be completed and will any of the project open before 

2022, what is the cost, why is it not being extended to Tristram Ave. 

 Shared path – People were positive about having a safe path alongside the motorway. Would there be 

lighting and seating on the path and what was being put in place to prevent graffiti.  

 Public transport – queries regarding the parking at Albany Bus Station – where were the new 138 parking 

spaces, why were we not building up to create additional parking. 

 Busway extension – asked if and when the busway would be extended to Silverdale. 

 SH18 to SH1 southbound link and SH1 to SH18 westbound link – queries about why these links are 

not part of the project scope. 

 Tirohanga Whānui – positive comments received regarding the colour and look of the bridge and 

enjoyed seeing it lit up at night. Concerns raised about things being thrown over onto the motorway. 

 North Harbour BMX – queried if anyone was allowed to use the track. Informed them that it was only 

for use by members of the North Harbour BMX Club. 

 New Hockey facility – how many turfs will there be, what is the contour of the turf for water run-off, 

where will the grandstand/pavilion be situated. 

 One member of the group commented on the closure of the Unsworth Drive exit off SH18, saying it 

now takes much longer to get into the Unsworth area. 

 

Key social impacts and future project mitigation recommendations for project team 

N/A 

 

4 July 2019 

Keelin Flynn 

Communications and Engagement Team Manager, Northern Corridor Improvements Alliance 


